
From: Elizabeth Ullrich
To: dqdx@aol.com
Date: Fri, Jul 15, 2005  9:37 AM
Subject: followup to telephone message for LN 29-00304-02, Control No. 137195
Place: LAT 

Mr. Quinn,

I need the following information to complete the Environmental Assessment for the termination
of the Uniliever license in Edgewater, NJ.  The information can be provided by a signed letter
faxed to the NRC at 610-337-5269, or mailed to the NRC, 475 Allendale Road, King of Prussia,
Pa 19406.

1.  Provide the approximate square footage of the buildings at 45 River Road, and the
approximate total square footage of laboratory space used for licensed activities.

2.  State if the area of 45 River Road is residential, commercial, industrial, etcetera.

thank you.  If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 610-337-5040 or by
email to exu@nrc.gov.

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region 1 office

CC: LAT 
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